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New Web Addresses for Development HUB, License 
Renewals and Electrical Firm Account Payments   

 
 

Effective Monday, November 5, 2018 at 10:00 am, the Department’s 
web page links to the payment portals for the for Development HUB, 
License Renewals and Electrical Firm Account Payments will be 
changed to the new addresses listed. Customers who try to access 
the current payment web pages will be redirected to the new web 
page URLs until December 31, 2018. 
 
Payments 

 Development HUB: www.nyc.gov/hubpayment 

 License Renewals: www.nyc.gov/licensepayment  

 Electrical Firm Accounts: www.nyc.gov/electricalpayment 

 
Customers are advised to update their browser bookmarks to the new web 
addresses to avoid receiving error messages. 
 
For questions, please email the Cash Receipts Unit at 
cashreceipts@buildings.nyc.gov.   
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